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PARKING (DROP OFF AND COLLECTION) POLICY

Statement of intent 

It is our intention to respect the needs of the residents in the local area with regards to parking and use of transport around the nursery. 
Aim 

We aim to ensure that all parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery understand our parking policy for drop off and collection times, and help us to continue to cultivate strong relationships with all in the local community.
We aim to encourage as many local residents, whom have children attending Growing Up Green, as possible to walk to the nursery, and others to make use of public transport. We are committed to supporting others in environmental as well as community issues.

Methods

To ensure that all those accessing the nursery understand and help to implement our updated parking policy, we ask that:
· All parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery that are able to, walk to the nursery or use public transport where able. As a nursery we aim to offer places to local residents where possible.

· All parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery use a legal parking bay when dropping off or collecting their child (ren).

· All parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery, at no time block local residents’ driveways or entrances to houses.

· All parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery, do not use double yellow lines, or bus stops as parking spaces.
· All parents/carers, staff and visitors to the nursery help Growing Up Green to foster positive relationships with those in the local community.
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